From: Bird, Ellie (UK - London) _
Sent: 14 September 2018 15:3

To: Diver, John

Cc: Maung, Richard (UK - London)

Subject: RE: IoE Phase 1b Twentieth Century Society Response
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Key Info

Hi John,

The design team have considered the Twentieth Century Society’s comments and have the following
responses:

- External doors — we will alter the drawings to change the detail of the new doors.

- Backing colour of blinds — They have confirmed that they have requested the backing of the
blinds on future phases to be of grey colour. However, this is subject to the altered blinds
having the same level of thermal performance.

There are in fact a couple of additional minor changes (for example, less louvres) that have started to
come forward as the next detailed stage of design which has been carried out concurrently with the
determination of the application. Therefore, as well as making the alterations to the doors above, we
will also include these minor alterations in the revised drawings. These will need to supersede the
submitted drawings. They are currently being finalised and I hope to get these across to you as soon
as possible.

Kind regards,

Ellie Bird

Sent: 28 August 20 3
To: Bird, Ellie (UK - L

Cc: Maung, Richard
Subject: RE: IoE Phase 1b Energy and Sustainability Comments

Hi Ellie,
I hope that you had a nice B/H weekend.

Thanks for this. | was out of the office on Friday and so only received today but | have passed on
to our sustainability team and asked to confirm that your consultants are on the right track in terms
of updating the reporting. | have asked for a quick turn around and so will let you know as soon as
| have heard anything further.

On another note, the formal consultation response from 20" ¢ society made it through to us last
week. Please see copy attached.
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